Kenai Peninsula Borough
ROADS SERVICE AREA

MEMORANDUM
TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor
THRU: John Hedges, Acting Purchasing & Contracting D-wu/ /
FROM:  Oil Unlin, Road Service Area Director £/ /2.2, O il Ui
DATE  May 15, 2019

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for RFP19-005 Summer & Winter Road
Maintenance - North Region, Unit 2

On March 28, 2019, the Kenai Peninsula Borough Road Service Area formally solicited proposals
for RFP19-005 Summer & Winter Road Maintenance for the North Region, Unit 2. The request
for proposals was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on March 28, 2019.

On the due date of April 11, 2019, two (2) contractor proposals were received and reviewed by a
review committee as follows:

EIRMS TOTAL SCORE
Chumiey's Inc. 13846
Commercial Automative Repair & Equip. Svs 166.30

The Kenai Peninsula Road Service Area approved Resolution 2019-06 at their May 14, 2019 board
meeting for this Summer & Winter Road Maintenance contract to be included in the FY20 roads

operating budget.

The lowest ranking proposal was submitted by Chumiey's Inc. Your approval for this award is
hereby requested.

Funding of this contract will be charged to account number 236.33950.00000.43952.
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